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This Weekend’s Events 

Friday 
7:30 – Horseshoes 

Come to the pits to play or just hang 

out.  

Saturday 
9 – 10 am – Easy Yoga  Come to the 

adult beach to stretch, breathe and 

relax.  Bring a mat and/or towel.  

 

10:30 am -Kids Craft 

Kids come to the rec hall to make a 

Halloween craft with Amie.   

 

6 – 7 pm – Halloween 

Kids dress up and trick or treat your 

way around the campground to any 

campsite that shows an orange 

pumpkin at the entrance to their site.  

Campsites that wish to give out treats 

hang an orange pumpkin at the 

entrance (see back of this Chatter). 

 

7 pm – Costume judging at the rec 

hall.  Prizes for the 3 best costumes.  

 

7:30 – 10:30 pm. – Adult 

Masquerade Party with a DJ 

Come to the rec hall to dance the night 

away.  Prizes for the 3 best costumes.  

Costumes aren’t mandatory but fun - 

so take a few minutes to dress up.   

 

Upcoming Events 

September 24 – Poker Run 

October 1 – Friendsgiving Pot Luck 

October 2 – Sax/Bloody Mary   

    Sunday 

October 2 – Kids football game 

 

 

Lost & Found 
Check out our lost and found table in 

front of the camp store this weekend.  

Items not claimed after this weekend 

will be donated.   

 

 

Horseshoe Tourney Results 
Winners of the Labor Day Weekend 

horseshoe tourney were Joanie Tirpak 

and Chrystal Anderson. Yay!  Second 

place went to Dave LaBreche and 

Norm Hotchkiss.  Congratulations. 

 

Our Staff 
They scrub, sweep, and sanitize our 

restrooms.  They rake beaches, blow 

leaves, mow grass and whack weeds.  

They scrape, clean and paint picnic 

tables and clean out fire pits.  They 

walk the docks, sweep the decks and 

pick up dead fish.  They arrange, 

plant, water and prune the flowers.  

They greet our campers with a smile 

and answer the same questions – again 

and again.  They pump propane, and 

wipe spider webs from everywhere.  

They empty trash cans, the dog walk 

cans and open, close and clean around 

dumpsters and so much more.  Our 

staff finds things to do that make the 

campground a better place for all of 

us.  They work hard, diligently and 

with great attitudes and we appreciate 

that.  We are thankful to have such a 

great team of people working with us 

to maintain our campground.  We 

could not maintain this property 

without the help of our employees.  If 

you get the chance, please let them 

know you appreciate them too.  They 

are Michael and Paula Ponzo, Jillian 

and Patrick Cooke. Howard Fowler, 

Timmy Westerman, Bill Pugrab, 

Randy Sargent, Zack Poore and Joe, 

Pete and Peter William Hornat.  Most 

recently Able and Alyssa Perry (dad 

and daughter) have joined our team as 

well.   

 

 

Gardner Lake  

Water Temperature 69° 

 

 

 

 
860-859-1424 

 

Sign Up Lists 
Lists for fall and spring site cleanup, 

winterization of RV water systems and 

boat storage are available this 

weekend at the office.  Please know 

that you must sign up for these 

services each year.  We can not 

assume if you had those services last 

year you will repeat them again this 

year.  

 

 

Revised 

Dock Take-Out Schedule 
The dock take-out schedule has been 

pushed back for a variety of reasons.  

Laurel Lock’s stationary docks are 

scheduled for take out the week of 

September 18 and the floating docks 

are scheduled to come out the week of 

September 25.  All dock patrons are 

required to remove their boats, lines 

and bumpers by Sunday, September 

18 and September 25 respectively.  All 

lines and bumpers not removed will be 

considered abandoned.  Boats not 

winter storing at camp need to be 

removed from the property by closed 

of camp on October 10. 

 

 

Boat Storage 
If you intend to store a boat trailer or 

any trailer in the boat field at camp 

this winter, please register and pay in 

the camp office before October 10.  A 

fee of $200 is due upon sign up.  

Please make sure you have a Laurel 

Lock number sticker attached to your 

trailer’s tongue.  New this year:  

Boats stored after 10/10/22 but not 

registered in the office and paid for 

prior to the close of camp will be 

charged an additional fee of $50.  

Please note:  Outside vendors who 

come onto camp property to service or 

shrink wrap boats must provide the 

office with a liability certificate with 

Laurel Lock Campground named on 

the paperwork.  

 

 


